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HOSA BOARD MEETING

MINUTES 06-06-10

ATTENDANCE:

Greg Lutz , Keith Stewart, Scott Etnyre, Randy Eidemiller   

 Stacy Schumacher,  Amy Wobser, Vernon Anthony,Brian Comford, Liz Alecusan


Guests:  

Randy Babb

Joe Divida

Terry Smith

Pat Carney

Dwayne Woodruff

Mark Giese

Mohammed Kahlil

Meeting called to order at 7:31 p.m. by Greg Lutz 
* Dwayne Woodruff presented issues regarding U-10 Girls GOYSL team. Suggested moving to OCL Ohio Champions League), which Greg Lutz objected to. Various members and guests suggested Mr. Woodruff have his team try out for the FC Select Pilot Program. 

* Amy Wobser made a motion that HOSA will not be participating in OCL with parent coached teams. Motion passed. 

* Vern Anthony presented an outline of Request for Proposal format. Discussed and Vern asked to render as a form for HOSA use. 

· Treasurer’s report:  Stacy Schumaker nominated Scott Entyre to be HOSA Treasurer. Motion passed. 

· Brian Comford reported various activities planed for the 4th of July festivities. Excellent progress made by Brian in organizing this event. 

· Amy Wobser made a motion that the fee for parking at our HOSA 4th of July event be $5.00 per vehicle. Motion passed. 

· Referee Program: Randy Babb reported that there will be a grade 9 referee training program held on July20. Liz Alecusan requested guidelines for that program which Mr. Babb said he would supply.  

· Public Relations: No report 

· Recreation program: Stacy Schumaker that twelve teams and twenty four players participated in the U7 All-Stars game.

· Junior Academy and Academy: Scott Entyre reported all invoices paid for Spring session. 
· GOYSL: no report   
· TOPS: Vern Anthony reported that the TOPSoccer day at Crew Stadium was a success. Working on a grant proposal. 

·  Fields and Facilities:  Greg Lutz and Joe Divida reported HOSA not to use Frank’s fields any longer for practice.  
· Camps: no report.  
· FC:  Randy Eidemiller reported try-out’s going on now and numbers are good. Terry Smith reported some issues on boy’s side. Mohammed Kahlil discussed Boy’s U14 and recruiting concerns. Mr. Kahlil suggested we should post coaches profiles on our HOSA website for FC. 
·  Motion made to adjourn at 9:20 pm by Amy Wobser and motion passed. 

